
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NORTHERN REGION HEARING BOARD MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled Wednesday, 
January 4, 2012, meeting of the Northern Region Hearing Board has 
been canceled. 
 
The Northern Region Hearing Board is tentatively scheduled to meet on 
Wednesday, February 1, 2012, at 10:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as 
may be heard.  The meeting will be held in the Video Tele-Conference 
(VTC) Room of the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control 
District’s Northern Region Office with the Central Region Office to be 
included via VTC.  The Northern Region Office is located at 4800 
Enterprise Way, Modesto, CA, and the Central Region Office is located 
at 1990 E. Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, CA. 
 
 
The Chair of the Northern Region Hearing Board has been duly notified. 
 


